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Eaton SchoolEaton School

December 12 - Winter Christmas Concert @ 6:30pm-8:30pm
December 18 - SVCVC Gingerbread House Decorating

December 19 - Spartan Christmas Dinner
December 23 - January 3 - Christmas Break

January 6 - First Day Back To School After Christmas Break
MADD Presentation for Grades 7-12

January 27 - Family Literacy Day
January 27-30 - January Exams
January 31 - PD Day - No School
February 3 - Semester 2 Begins

February 3 - Grade 10-12 Report Cards
February 13 - Ski Trip - Grades 7-12

February 17 - 21 - February Break
March 3 - PD Day- No School

March 6 - Grade 8 TTYL Talking to Youth Live Program
March 13 - Gambling Awareness Program - Grades 7-9

March 14 - K-9 Report Cards
March 18 & 19 - Tri-Conferences K-12 - 4:00pm-7:30pm

March 21 - No School - In Lieu of Student Parent Teacher Conferences
March 24-26- Grade 1/2 Dental Flouride Application Program

April 11 - Grade 10-12 Report Cards
April 18 - 25 - Easter Break

May 14 - Grade 10 P.A.R.T.Y. Program 
May 16 - PD Day - No School

May 19 - Stat Holiday - No School
May 27 - Strawberry Social 7:00 pm-8:30pm

June 14 - Grad 2025 3:30pm-5:00pm
June 19 - Colour Night 7:00pm-8:30pm

June 20 - Gr. 7-12 Last Day of Classes 
June 23-26 - June Exams

June 25 - Last Day of Kindergarten

2024/2025
Upcoming

Events





2024 EATON SCHOOL CHRISTMAS 
TURKEY DINNER DONATIONS

PLEASE DROP ALL DONATIONS AT THE OFFICE BY
 FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15TH!

3 turkeys (7 kg each)    
20 LBS POTATOES

10 hEADS rOMAINE lETTUCE
 3 boxes croutons 

6 bags coleslaw mix 
5 pkgs slivered almonds 

2 boxes chicken oxo granular pkgs 
1 small bottle canola oil 

1 small bottle red wine vinegar 

Elves Needed
6 more for Wednesday, December 18th at 3:30-5:30pm 

5 more for Thursday, December 19th from 9:00-1:30pm

 

2024 EATON SCHOOL CHRISTMAS TURKEY DINNER DONATIONS
 

Dear Eaton School Families and Eatonia and area Community Members,
 

Our 125 students and 25 staff look forward to the 6th annual School Christmas Turkey Dinner with all the
fixings! This has become a favored tradition when we join together as a school family to celebrate the joy
of being together and the wonderful things that happen here at Eaton. We are committed to maintaining a
strong sense of community within our student body and staff and there is no better way to do this than a
turkey dinner with all the trimmings. Our menu will include: ham, turkey, stuffing, gravy, potatoes, corn,

peas, cranberries, Caesar salad, Asian salad, buns, pickles, and desserts (Thank you to the PAA classes for
providing the desserts). There will be gluten-free and lactose-free options. 

 
This event would not be possible without the support of our SCC, the Eatonia Lions who volunteer to carve
turkeys and serve the meal, and our community. We are hoping for cash or food donations to provide the

ingredients for the meal. If you are able to donate anything from the list of items we require for this
year’s Spartan Christmas Turkey Dinner (see below) or you would care to make a cash/gift card

donation, please contact the school at 306.967.2536. 
 

Additionally, if you are able to help in the prepping (Wednesday Dec 18 from 3:30-5:30) and/or cooking
of the meal/clean-up (Thursday, Dec 19 from 9:00-1:30), please contact the school at

306.967.2536. 



Eaton Winter Concert!
6:30pm

Eaton Gym

K-4 are asked to show up at 6:10 in their homeroom
classrooms in their concert best!

5-12 Band students are asked to be in the band room at
6pm in their uniforms (black socks, shoes, and
pants/skirt and white long-sleeved button up).



Thank You to the Kindersley
Rodeo Committee for their

generous donation to Eaton's
Nutrition program. 



SRC 12 Days of
Christmas























Jade, Brodi and Marea's Elsa themed boat

Miley, Kylee, and Mackenzie's boat

Maddox and Raylan's boat Oliver and Caleb's raft

The grade ½’s just finished their states of matter unit and built boats
as a final project. They had to create a boat out of given materials
that would float, and then had to present their boat to the class.

Other classmates had the opportunity to ask them questions about
their boats as well.

Gr.
1/2



Nashlyn and Jaxyn's boat

Jordin and Breelyn's double decker boat

Sawyer, Bobby, and Braxton's
boat with its smokestacks

Owen, Harlan, and Denzel's boat

Gr. 1/2



Grade 3/4 had a fantastic fall season. As our first big
writing project, the students wrote descriptive

pieces about a monster they visualized. Afterwards
the Grade 1/2 class and some high school grades tried

their hands at visualizing the monsters using the
written piece they were given. Such a fun way to

bring the project to life.

Gr.
3/4



What a great set of morning exercises at EOL! The Eaton
school Grade 5/6 class came down to test the skills of the

residents!  They played some ring toss, bean bag toss,
ballon badminton, and a reflex game.  The kids did such a
good job! Thank you so much for being active volunteers
in our care home, the residents enjoyed your company

and had so many laughs! Never stop learning, because life
never stops teaching. We learn so much from our

community and seniors. Thank you for the opportunity.

Bredy's
Bunch




